
Dallas Township Planning Commission 

March 18, 2013 

Tom Koenigsknecht, Doug Goerge, Dave Thelen, Ralph Feldpausch, Vern Feldpausch, Rick Fink, and Brett 
Stump present. 

1. Doug makes motion to approve minutes from December 3, 2012 minutes. Dave makes motion 
to support. Minutes are approved. 

2. Kurt Thelen and Renee Hufnagel are new members of Dallas Township Planning Commission. 
3. Rails-to-trails project may be started this summer. 

4. County approves wind turbine ordinance but with less strict decibel levels than Bengal and 
Dallas Township Planning Commission recommendations. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15. 

Minutes taken by Brett Stump. 



Dallas Township Planning Commission 

June 17, 2013 

Renee Hufnagel, Kurt Thelen, Stephanie Schafer, Ralph Feldpausch, Rick Fink, Tom Koenigsknecht, and 
Brett Stump present. 

1. Stephanie makes motion to approve March 18 minutes. Ralph makes motion to support. 
Minutes are approved. 

2. Starting timeframe for rails-to-trails is still planned for late summer. A lot of details are still 
undetermined at this time. 

3. Individual townships wind ordinances are being challenged in court at this time. Clinton county 
and certain townships have different requirements in their wind ordinances. 

Meeting is adjourned at 9:00. The next two meetings are September 16 at 8 p.m. and December 
7 at7 p.m. 

Minutes taken by Brett Stump. 
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Oattas Township Planning Commission 

December 2, 2013 

Rick Fink, Kurt Thelen, Renee Hufnagel, Ralph Feldpausch, Tom Koenigsknecht, and Brett Stump present. 

1. Kurt makes motion to accept minutes from previous meeting. Tom makes motion to support. 
The minutes from September 2013 are approved. 

2. Voted 6-0 to keep proposed future land use maps the same. 

3. Rails to Trails. Work is supposed to start from the west and continue to the east. 

4. Next year's meetings are March 17 at 7 p.m., June 16 at 8 p.m., September 1~ at 8 p.m., and 
December 1 at 7 p.m. 

\ 

/ 

Minutes taken by Brett Stump. 


